May 6, 2025 SAC Meeting Minutes
Present are:
Mrs. McCool
Mrs. Tutten
Mrs. Raymer
Mrs. Gorden
Mrs. DeLuca
Mr. Tarrance
Mrs. Bennett
Mrs. Turner
This is our final SAC meeting for this school year.  Minutes from April meeting presented by Mrs. Tutten, motion to approve by Mrs. McCool.
Budget review by Mrs. McCool.  Current SAC funding remains at approximately $130.  School recognition funds, if awarded, should come in around November-December and will allow SAC fund to be replenished per recent vote regarding distribution.
Principal’s report shared by Mrs. McCool.  CCE will be a smaller school by about 200 students due to rezoning and will have 4-5 teachers per grade level.  It is very important for incoming kindergarten students to register early to secure teachers; everyone is encouraged to spread the word regarding this.  While it was initially the case that STEM teacher would not be here for new school year, funds were able to be pulled from other areas, such as extended day, in order to retain STEM teacher.  K-2 testing has concluded and scores have been shared with parents.  There was growth in ELA and math for K-2.  ELA testing for grades 3-5 is done and math was started today and will wrap up next week.  Scores for 3-5 look good as well.  The military appreciation breakfast will be held tomorrow.  The upcoming 5th grade flyout will be held outside so it will not be necessary to be an approved volunteer to attend.  For end-of-year parties, it is important to make sure that any volunteers are approved.
New funds requests – none
Questions and concerns – none
Procedures for signing up for next year – ideas to encourage involvement are still being brainstormed.  Mrs. Gorden suggested that it might be helpful to share more information on what SAC is.  There was discussion about maybe tagging onto a PTO event to solicit more participation in SAC.
Meeting adjourned at 3:19.
